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WE HOPE YOU ALL HAD A 

WONDERFUL SUMMER AND 

ARE READY TO COME BACK 

TO SCHOOL  AND WORK 

HARD! 

Reminders 

Monday 18th September: Activity Clubs Start 

Wednesday 20th September, 2:30-3pm: Year 1 Meet the Teacher 

Thursday 21st September at 9:15am: Coffee Morning For New Reception Parents 
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Information for Parents On Transfer to Secondary School 2018  

Key Dates: 

¶ From Thursday 28th September Secondary Schools will be running open days 

and evenings 

¶ Tuesday 31st October is the closing date for application forms and any sup-

plementary information forms 

¶ Thursday 1st March is National Offers day when you will be sent the out-

come of your application either by e-mail or letter 

Christ Church School Increase Sporting Participation 

Christ Church School have moved up from 15th to 6th in the Borough Sports Participa-

tion League for Last Year, 2016/17, and have achieved a gold level sportôs mark. Letôs 

hope for a lot more participation in sport by our pupils this year! 
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IMPORTANT DATE FOR YOUR DIARY! 

Parents and Carers, you are warmly invited to our Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 

29
th
 September at 9am. The coffee morning is a great opportunity to meet up with friends 

and meet new parents, whilst raising money for a great cause. We hope the weather will 

be good so we can run the coffee morning on the grass next to the trim trial and the    

MUGA in Key Stage 2. We expect to have an amazing selection of cakes, tea, coffee and 

squash. Our very able Year 6ôs will be running the event. 

We would like to thank you, in anticipation, for your support for this event. Hopefully it will 

be Christ Churchôs óbiggest coffee morningô ever and we can beat last yearôs total of 

Ã1000!    The year 6 team 
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Meet the Teacher 
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New School Year- Fancy A New Challenge? 

The Parent Staff Association (PSA) has a great agenda of events coming 
up in the 2017/18 academic year.  The current Committee is made up of 
12 super friendly parents and weôd love some new members to help      
organise our fun events.  The more people we have on the Committee the 
easier it is to run activities!!  

To find out more information please contact our Chair Jo Leo on           
redwinejo4560@hotmail.com or our Treasurer, Zo± Foster on zfoster-
school@gmail.com 

Year 6 Have a Great Time at Osmington Bay 

Year 6 have had a wonderful time at Osmington Bay this week. The chil-

dren have taken part in some brilliant activities including climbing, fencing 

and trapeze. They were very lucky to have some beautiful weather too! 

They had a fabulous disco on Thursday night. Thank you to all of the 

Christ Church School staff for making it a memorable residential trip for 

the year 6 students.  
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